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REMINDER

BELIEVE in Your Neighborhood Program Grant Application Deadline is Friday, February 3


  The BELIEVE in Your Neighborhood Program application deadline for events taking place through June is Friday, February 3 at 5 p.m.  The neighborhood program provides non-profit organizations with cash grants from $200 up to $1,000 to fund neighborhood events such as festivals, street fairs, fundraisers and concerts.  The program funds events produced by Baltimore City neighborhood associations and nonprofit community-based organizations.  It is managed by the Baltimore Office of Promotion & The Arts and made possible through the generous support of Comcast.


Eligible organizations may apply now to receive funding for events of value to community residents and open to the public.  The deadline for events from July through December 2006 is Friday, June 2 at 
5 p.m.  All grant recipients are required to send one representative from their organizations to attend a workshop on methods for effective event planning, public relations, logistics, funding, and volunteers. The workshop for the first round of recipients is Saturday, February 11 at 10 a.m.  Comcast is located at the Seton Business Park, 5801 Metro Drive, Baltimore, Maryland 21215.
For an application and more information on the Believe in Your Neighborhood Program, contact the Baltimore Office of Promotion & The Arts at 410-752-8632 or visit www.promotionandarts.com. 
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